
On August 7th, 2021, after completing his first year of tee ball, 
Julian Durst was taken to Dayton Children’s Hospital where he was 

diagnosed with Leukemia. Julian has been through 3 rounds of 
Chemotherapy and on December 9th, 2021, he underwent a bone 

marrow transplant. Although Julian is cancer free, he and his 
family still have a long way to go mentally,  physically and 
financially. Please come out and join the Dayton Fire and 

Cincinnati Fire Hockey teams as we come together to provide 
support for the Durst family. 

It’s a great way to support a local family in need all while watching 
a FREE hockey game. We will also have a 50/50 raffle and holding 

a silent auctions for items donated by local business.


